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MARCH 2024

Works notice: Friday 15 March 2024

Lambie Dew Drive road closure near Johns Hopkins Drive

From 7am on Friday 15 March 2024 for a period of four weeks a small section of
Lambie Dew Drive near Johns Hopkins Drive will be closed.

Access to the loading dock will be via Gloucester House Drive only. The pedestrian footpath will
be maintained along Johns Hopkins Drive and a traffic control plan will be in place to manage all
movements.

These works will require the use of machines and equipment that may cause some noise and vibrations
at times. We will continue to monitor and report the noise and vibration levels so we can continue to
minimise disruptions where possible.
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Key impacts: o Tores AN

e Access to loading dock via
Gloucester House Drive only

¢ Pedestrian footpath maintained on
Johns Hopkins Drive

¢ Increase of construction vehicles on
Johns Hopkins Drive

¢ Possible noise, dust and vibration
works with measurements in place to
minimise disruption

e Traffic control plan in place with
dedicated traffic controllers on site
to assist with navigation

More information
The health, safety and well-being of staff, patients, neighbours and community is our highest priority.
For any queries relating to this work, please contact the RPA Redevelopment Team.

Email RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au
Phone (02) 9978 5901

We thank you for your patience and cooperation while we complete these necessary works.

The RPA Hospital Redevelopment Team

How can | contact the project team?

If you have any questions or would like more information please contact our project team at the details below.

RPARedevelopment@health.nsw.gov.au | RPAredevelopment.health.nsw.gov.au | (02) 9978 5901
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